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Due to the anticipated arrival of Hurricane Irene the Town of New Baltimore has 

activated its emergency management Plan. As part of this plan the Town of New 

Baltimore will be opening 2 emergency shelters for those in need. Shelter number 

1 will be at the Medway Grapeville Fire Station on County Route 51. Shelter 

number 2 will be at the New Baltimore Fire Station located at 77 Gill Road. Both 

shelters will open at 8:30 am on Sunday morning and will remain open for as long 

as needed. Anyone who will be relocating to one of the shelters please call 756-

6600 to hear details including contact numbers for the shelters and what you will 

need to bring with you. If you have further questions after listening to the 

recording please contact the office of emergency management at 518-365-4479. 
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